

You are invited to attend a Community Conversation about public parking as it relates to the Aurora Line/I-225 Rail. We need your help to create a public parking system that is customer-friendly, safe and that enhances quality of life for both residents and visitors.

Tuesday, March 31 • 6:30-8:30 p.m.

• Aurora Strong Resilience Center

Saturday, April 11 • 10:00 a.m.-Noon

• Aurora Municipal Center, Council Chamber

Tuesday, April 21 • 6:30-8:30 p.m.

Aurora Golf Club at Heather Ridge

Wednesday, April 22 • 6:30-8:30 p.m.

· Mission Viejo Library

Can't make it? We welcome your feedback at:

Email: parking@auroragov.org • Call: 303.739.7332

Visit our social media sites:

· Facebook: www.facebook.com/auroragov

• Twitter: @AuroraGov

Questions? Please call 303.739.7332.